
Visit of students from Vigyan Foundation, Lucknow to Happy Thinking 

Laboratory in University of Lucknow 

Thirty underprivileged from Vigyan Foundation visited Happy Thinking 

Laboratory on 6th May 2022. Vigyan Foundation is a non-government 

organization working for the rights of most vulnerable and marginalized 

communities. This organization provides education to the girls living in 

urban slum areas. The coordinator of Vigyan Foundation Miss. Priya 

coordinated the visit. Prof. Madhurima Pradhan, Dr. Manini Srivastva 

and Dr. Megha Singh University of Lucknow interacted with the girls. 

The  girls asked many questions related to the admission process and 

various courses being run in University of Lucknow. In addition they 

also asked question related to life, family issues and the ways to manage 

their stress.     

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


